
CORPUS CHRISTI ARMY DEPOT
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDER

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78419

29 April 1981

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78404

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I was very sorry to hear that you were not able to
help us celebrate our 20th Anniversary, Saturday, due
to the fact that your wife needed to be hospitalized.
I, myself, was unable to be here Saturday because
JoDene and I were visiting our first grand-child.
Shannon Rebecca was born on the 20th of April.

On behalf of the personnel of this depot, I wanted
to express our concern for Mrs. Garcia. Please let her
know we are thinking about her and wish her a speedy
recovery.

Sincerely,

64 r
WALTER A. RATCLIFF
Colonel, TC
Commanding


